
Good afternoon FSI Families,
We now have our Free and Reduced Application available for those who need it. The
application itself is rather self explanatory, but if you require assistance in completing the
application, please contact at dbennett@thefsi.us or Tammey Harper atDeeana Bennett
tharper@thefsi.us.

You will need to go to https://www.myschoolapps.com/

After clicking “Get Started”, you will be directed to the following screen:

You will need to enter “North Carolina” as the state and “The Franklin School of Innovation” as
the District.
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Please note that applications are not approved by the school or administration, but rather the
guidelines set forth by the USDA.


